Walter, Penny

Subject: FW: Email - Communication - Troy Forst - Rosewood Neighbourhood Zoning Notice - Greyeyes-
Steele Way - CK 4351-021-006

From: Web NoReply <web-noreply@Saskatoon.ca>

Sent: Monday, March 22, 2021 9:36 AM

To: City Council <City.Council@Saskatoon.ca>

Subject: Email - Communication - Troy Forst - Rosewood Neighbourhood Zoning Notice - Greyeyes-Steele Way - CK
4351-021-006

Submitted on Monday, March 22, 2021 - 09:35
Submitted values are:

Date Monday, March 22, 2021

To His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council

First Name Troy

Last Name Forst

Phone Number

Email

Address  Greyeyes-Steele Way

City Saskatoon

Province Saskatchewan

Postal Code

Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable)

Subject Rosewood Neighbourhood Zoning Notice

Meeting (if known) City Council Agenda - Public Hearing Meeting

Comments

This letter is to express my opinion on the proposed zoning in Rosewood along Greyeyes-Steele Way, which is my street.
I am firmly against the City Council considering this proposed amendment and believe it would be in the best interest of
my family, my neighbours, the people who live in Rosewood, and the city in general that this site NOT be rezoned into a
Dwelling Group. This would ruin the green space the families of this area enjoy year round, create more traffic along our
already narrow and busy streets (and therefor worsen the cars already parked on the street), and depreciate the value
of our properties. Not to mention the many more years of construction beside our homes that will deter us from getting
out and enjoying our neighbourhood. | hope the Council finds it in its' best interest as well and does NOT allow Arbutus
to rezone this site into a Dwelling Group.



